Tamahere Model Country School:

We are very pleased to announce that we have secured Hamilton Aquatics to run their swim school and squad training in our Tamahere Vela Pool this summer. Hamilton Aquatics is a newly formed merger between Hillcrest and Ace - both historically very good swim clubs.
We would like to extend an invitation to our neighbouring schools, in case your families are wanting to enrol in swim school and squad training for their children in the local area. Please see the Hamilton Aquatics Flyer attached. 
Hamilton Aquatics Learn To Swim & Squad Program - attached.
As this is an initial outline, some times and lessons may be changed, depending on demand. Swimming lessons will commence in Week 6 and during Week 5 Hamilton Aquatics will be carrying out assessments to ensure that they place the swimmers in the most appropriate training groups.
If you are wishing your child/ren to be involved in swim coaching and before school squad training at our school this season, please email hamiltonaquatics@gmail.com. 

We also allow community use of our Tamahere Vela Pool Complex. We are happy to share this opportunity with our neighbouring schools also. For those of you interested in swimming at the Tamahere Vela Pool Complex out of school hours, please see the information attached from the Pool Committee.  
There are two options available: 
1. Join the Tamahere Swimming Club if you wish to swim lengths for the season, or 
2. Purchase a concession card so you can take your family/friends on casual swims. 
2019/2020 Tamahere Lane Swimming Club Launch & Welcome BBQ: 
We are launching the start of our 2019/2020 Lane Swimming Club season with a welcome BBQ to be held this Friday 1st November, from 5:00 to 7:00pm. This evening pop in session is to quickly induct all Lane Swimmers who wish to swim over the summer swimming season, which will operate from 18th November through to the end of March. Subs will be taken along with demonstrations of pool cover practices on Friday night. Please join us to meet other Lane Swimmers and see how our lane swimming will run this year. 
Our Pools will be open to the public over the summer holidays from 1pm - 6pm. Monday 6th January and through the weekends until the end of March 2020. Everyone is very welcome as long as rules are abided by. 
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LEARN TO SWIM
‘Tamahere Model Country School
Information

Learn to Swim

Term 4, 2019
Start:  Week starting 18th November
Finish: Week ending 20th December
Cost: $70

1xlesson per week

5 weeks

Term 1, 2020
Start:  Week starting 9th February
Finish: Week ending 10th April
Cost: $140

1xlesson per week

10 weeks

Lesson Days:
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday
Starting from 3:30pm

Assessment Days:
To ensure we place the swimmers into the
most appropriate training group we need to
‘assess each swimmer prior to starting.

Assessment start at 3:30 - 4:30pm
‘Tuesday 12th November at 3:30pm

‘Wednesday 13th November at 3:30pm
‘Thursday 14th November at 3:30pm

Squad Program

Start Date:
‘Week of 18th November 2019
Finish Date: End of Term 12020

Squads will take a break between 22nd Dec
and the 6th January.

Cost:  $60 per Month
31 hour lesson per week

Lesson Days:

Monday, Wednesday, Friday at 7:00-8:00am

LTS Block Courses

To be confirmed
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